
A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

A beautiful color of old gold that

shimmers in the light. The palate is

pleasantly soft, with a good balance. A

very aromatic wine, with a predominance

of fruit trees over floral ones, with a

transition to other spices (curries).

TEO BLANCO JOVEN

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
ORANGE-SKIN CONTACT 3 DAYS
CRIANZA (BOTTLE) 9 MONTHS

100% VIOGNIER, 2019

ALCOHOL: 13%

SUGAR: <1 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 2400 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, Onteniente

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

A beautiful color of old gold that

shimmers in the light. The palate is

pleasantly soft, with a good balance. A

very aromatic wine, with a predominance

of fruit trees over floral ones, with a

transition to other spices (curries).

TEO BLANCO JOVEN

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
ORANGE-SKIN CONTACT 3 DAYS
CRIANZA (BOTTLE) 9 MONTHS

100% VIOGNIER, 2020

ALCOHOL: 13%

SUGAR: <1 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 2400 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, Onteniente

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

A beautiful color of old gold that

shimmers in the light. The palate is

pleasantly soft, with a good balance. A

very aromatic wine, with a predominance

of fruit trees over floral ones, with a

transition to other spices (curries).

TEO BLANCO
MACERACION

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
ORANGE-SKIN CONTACT 25 DAYS
CRIANZA (BOTTLE) 9 MONTHS

100% VIOGNIER, 2020

ALCOHOL: 12,5%

SUGAR: <1 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 909 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

the photo will be soon

Valencia, Onteniente

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

A beautiful color of old gold that

shimmers in the light. The palate is

pleasantly soft, with a good balance. A

very aromatic wine, with a predominance

of fruit trees over floral ones, with a

transition to other spices (curries).

TEO BLANCO BARRICA

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
ORANGE-SKIN CONTACT 25 DAYS
CRIANZA (FRENCH OAK) 1-2 MONTHS

100% VIOGNIER, 2020

ALCOHOL: 13%

SUGAR: <1 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 500 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

the photo will be soon

Valencia, Onteniente

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

It is a very noble wine, high layered

cherry red color with brown tones due to

aging wood. Very tasty, persistent,

although the tannins are a little rough. 

 Aromas of ripe fruits, minerals, and

spices, especially pepper, with less

persistent floral evolution.

031 TINTO BARRICA
ALICANTE BOUSCHET

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
CRIANZA (FRENCH OAK) 17-24 MONTHS

ALICANTE BOUSCHET, 2018

ALCOHOL: 14%

SUGAR: <0,32 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 4616 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, D.O. Alicante

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

It is a very noble wine, high layered

cherry red color with brown tones due to

aging wood. Very tasty, persistent,

although the tannins are a little rough. 

 Aromas of ripe fruits, minerals, and

spices, especially pepper, with less

persistent floral evolution.

031 TINTO BARRICA
CABERNET SAUVIGNON

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
CRIANZA (FRENCH OAK) 17-24 MONTHS

CABERNET SAUVIGNON, 2018

ALCOHOL: 14%

SUGAR: <0,32 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 3155 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, D.O. Alicante

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

It is a very noble wine, high layered

cherry red color with brown tones due to

aging wood. Very tasty, persistent,

although the tannins are a little rough. 

 Aromas of ripe fruits, minerals, and

spices, especially pepper, with less

persistent floral evolution.

031 TINTO BARRICA
ASSEMBLAGE

NATURAL WINE
NO ADDED SULFITES
CRIANZA (FRENCH OAK) 17-24 MONTHS

CABERNET SAUVIGNON,
GARNACHA TINTORERA, 2018

ALCOHOL: 14,5%

SUGAR: <0,32 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 2510 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, D.O. Alicante

http://www.winexfood.com/


A wine created by nature
as a reflection of a new
generation free of
prejudices, full of energy
and connected to the
natural world without
losing contact with the
traditions.

The color of the wine is magical - high

layered cherry red color with purple

tones. This wine is very pleasant and

persistent on the palate, although young

tannins are expressed in character. The

aroma of ripe fruits, minerals, and

varietal peppers with a more floral

evolution.

031 TINTO JOVEN

NATURAL WINE

NO ADDED SULFITES

ALICANTE BOUSCHET
(GARNACHA TINTORERA)
2020

ALCOHOL: 13,5%

SUGAR: <0,32 G/L

VOLUME: 750ML

LIMITED PRODUCTION: 1022 BOTTLES

www.winexfood.com
Contact: Anastassiya Nogay

 
a.nogay@winexfood.com

Valencia, D.O. Alicante

http://www.winexfood.com/

